Middle Chare Medical Group
Patient Participation Group Meeting
Friday 18th March 2016
Attendance:

Paul Weddle (Manager), Mr & Mrs McPhail (Patient), Mr High (Patient), Mrs McArthur (Patient), Mr Brewis (Patient), Mr Simpson (Patient), Mrs Storey (Patient) and Mrs Proctor (Patient).
Discussions topics:
1. Update from last meeting 11th December 2015
The picture boards for all four sites are nearly complete and will be available very soon, hopefully within the next 2 weeks
Internet access for booking appts on line, prescription ordering and viewing blood results, etc are now completed – patients need to register with reception.

Practice leaflet – now completed. The group went through the pack and found the new information and leaflets covered all the areas that had been previously discussed. It was further agreed to advertise that a new leaflet is available and added to the website for easy download.
We are employing an additional Nurse Practitioner called Linda Bright, she commences on the 1st June 2016, and this will once again assist patients in offering appropriate appointments.
Weekend frail and elderly scheme – this is to continue until the end of September 2016. New advertisement will be made available to make sure patients are aware of the service.

2. Patient comments
Paul discussed the recent Echo Health Awards nomination for Woodlands Surgery, the group wished them well and wanted to highlight that the previous issues around telephone call waiting etc. seems to have been sorted.
Paul discussed GP Choices website and the option to make comments and view the practices overall scoring within that website.

Discussions around Care Quality Commission (CQC) followed. Paul explained the processes of why and how we are monitored.
Paul explained 2 new staff to commence in the near future; Kelsey is the new Assistant Manager who will be working alongside Becky and an additional receptionist to be added at Woodlands.

3. Next meetings dates
Tuesday 14th June 2016 – 1pm

Friday 16th Sept 2016 – 1pm

The location will be decided once room availability is found.
